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Commission sets July date for public meeting in Washington 
State 
 
WASHINGTON, June 18, 2013 – The National Indian Gaming Commission will 
conduct a public commission meeting on July 18 at the Tulalip Resort Casino in Tulalip, 
Wash. The open meeting is scheduled following the Northwest Indian Gaming 
Conference and Expo.  Anticipated topics of discussion during the public meeting include 
agency operations, training and technical assistance and regulatory review progress.  
 
Date:  July 18, 2013 
Time:  11 a.m. to 12 p.m.  
Location: Tulalip Casino Resort 
  Conference room Chinook III and IV  
  10200 Quil Ceda Blvd. 
  Tulalip, WA  
 
The agenda for the public meeting will be posted in advanced at www.nigc.gov.   
 
For planning purposes, please RSVP to Rita Homa at 202-418-9807 or 
rita_homa@nigc.gov. Additionally, persons with disabilities who require 
accommodations to attend or participate in the public meeting should contact the above.  
 
The National Indian Gaming Commission is committed to the prompt and efficient 
regulation of the Indian gaming industry, which spans more than 420 gaming 
establishments, associated with nearly 240 tribes across 28 states. The Commission’s 
dedication to compliance with the Indian Gaming Regulatory Act ensures the integrity of 
the $27 billion Indian gaming industry. For more information, visit www.nigc.gov. 

 
### 
 

The National Indian Gaming Commission is an independent regulatory agency established within the Department of 

the Interior pursuant to the Indian Gaming Regulatory Act of 1988.  

 

 

 

 


